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James E. Enstrom, Ph. D., M.P.H.
Jonsson Comprehensive Cancer Center
University of California, Los Angeles
Los Angeles, California 90095-1772

EMAIL to jenstrom@ucla.edu
Dear Dr. Enstrom:

Thank you for your request to the California Air Resources Board (ARB). All divisions
within ARB have compléted their search. We are not disclosing the records you have
requested because the study is still in progress. ARB does not release incomplete data.

Please note that ARB is closing your request as completed. If you have any questions,
please contact me at 916-322-0362.

Sincerely,
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Alexa Barron
Public Records Coordinator
Office of Legal Affairs

In order to implement Executive Order §-13-09, which calls for three furlough days per month we intend to close the boards,
departments and offices of the California Environmental Protection Agency {Cal/EPA) the first, second and third Friday of every
meonth starting July 10, 2009 and ending June 25, 2010.

The energy challenge facing Californiz is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action fo reduce energy consurmption.
For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: hitp:/iwww.arb.ca.gov.
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